Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Preschools and School Programs Resume Next Week

The preschools and school programs of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will resume from summer recess next
week with most staff returning on August 22, 2022.

Classes for students at West Central School and Transition Services

will begin on Wednesday, August 24 and preschool classes will begin
at the Early Childhood Education and Family Center (2879 Johnstown
Road) and ECLC (Early Childhood Learning Community, Rudy Road)
on Monday, August 29 following parent visitations the previous week.

We look forward to the start of another excellent year with the return
of students and staff, including new Principal Rebecca Holthaus at
West Central.
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